
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 
Tel/Fax: 201-348-7760 / ben.botros@us.panasonic.com 

Ben Botros, Project Manager 
Product Safety and Compliance Department

Request for Confidentiality 
March 8, 2018 
PAS-18-F003 

SGS North America Inc. 
620 Old Peachtree Road 
SUITE 100 
Suwanee, Georgia 

Re: 

United States 

Original Certification for Wireless Lan Module (WLAN) Model WL17A under
FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL17A

To Whom It May Concern: 

To whom it may concern: 

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 CFR §§ 0.457, 
0.459), we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following attachments as permanent confidential 
document from public disclosure. 

 Schematic(s)
 Block Diagrams
 Operational Descriptions
 Antenna specification
 U-NII Device SW Security Letter

In addition, please be advised that Panasonic Corporation of North America hereby requests the following filed 
sensitive information to be held under short-term confidential, pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 
0.459 of the Commission’s Rules and the provisions in FCC Public DA 04-1705. We request temporarily 
confidentiality of 45 days, starting from the original issued Certification grant date. 

 Operating Instructions (User’s Manual)
 Test Setup Photographs
 External and Internal Photographs

The documents above contain proprietary information not released to the public. Public disclosure of this 
information may prove harmful to the business of the applicant. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Authorized by, 

Ben Botros 
Project Manager 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Product Safety & Compliance Department 


